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I am writing to ask you to reconsider the proposed construction of the Sizewell C nuclear
reactor.

The Suffolk coast is a fragile and environmentally important area & the impact of a
nuclear reactor would be devastating.

It would be vastly expensive & take years to be productive. It’s not the answer to our
energy problem & we would only be storing up massive problems for the next generation
to deal with lethal toxic waste.

Please don’t make the mistake of approving the construction of Sizewell C, we need safer
solutions.

Regards

Julia Mason





